
 

                 
We have been lucky to have two schools in our 

home singing some wonderful carols for us. 
Thank you to St Marys and Long Riding School. 

 

OUR CHRISTMAS SERVICE AND CAROLS AT ST MARYS CHURCH 

Cannon Darren and his team of helpers welcomed us into their lovely church for a special service 
and carols just for us, finishing with hot drinks and mince pies 

We began the festive season by joining our 
sister home, Artully in Ingatestone, at Anglo 

School by the seniors to enjoy an afternoon of 
festive fun, music, tea and nibbles. 
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We would like to thank Marie and OTTO! Who 
visit us every week for pet therapy and lift our 

mood. 
We must not forget the fun we had for St 

Andrews Day. 

 

Maria visited her late husband’s grave to 
lay some flowers and take some time to 

reflect on their life together. 

 

 

 The Winter Wonderland Show was a 
huge success. We were smiling ear to 

ear! 



 

 

 

To book a viewing 01277 886 299 Alice@premiumcaregroup.co.uk 

Managing Director Robert is one of the owners of Premium Care Group which has 10 homes in total.  

Robert regularly visits the home or can be contacted at robert@premiumcaregroup.co.uk 

 

Cristina Duran is our valued and dedicated 
Home Manager for Old Shenfield Place. 

Cristina can be reached on 
manager@shenfieldplacecarehome.co.uk 

Head of Compliance Gemma oversees the 
compliance of the homes and is the Freedom to 
Speak Up Guardian. Gemma completes regular 
audits, visiting each home every 2‐3 months. If 
you'd like to provide direct feedback she can be 
contacted at gemma@premiumcaregroup.co.uk 

 

Operations Director Fiona supports Old Shenfield Place 
management team. Fiona visits the home regularly and 
residents, relatives, and staff can raise any issues directly. 
In the meantime, if you'd like to raise any ideas, 
concerns, thoughts or suggestions about the home 
please contact Fiona@premiumcaregroup.co.uk 


